
From: cj canada <  
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2025 5:14 AM 
To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: DISREGARD PREVIOUS UNEDITED DRAFT: Final Version Below 

 
              
 
 
i am grateful to live and work on Coast Salish territory (S'dayes): traditional, ancestral, 
unceded land; locally, i recognise the role of the Tsawout band.   
acknowledgement is not static.  mine encompasses lasting commitment to 
decolonisation, with a focus on environmental defence and legal reform.  
 

Dear Members of our South Island Trust Committee, 

 

 

I find the fact that you have not yet tabled Bylaw 129 

problematic.  The many detailed and knowledgeable 

negative critiques that it has elicited have alerted us 

all (in a helpful, timely and unambiguous matter) to its 

lack of viability. 

 

 

I remain resolutely opposed to this bylaw, if only 

because it is: 

 

a/   ill-considered (as to purpose); 

b/   inappropriate (as to content); and,  

c/   superfluous (as to need). 

 



 

My (and others's) many previous letters on this matter 

-- which has regrettably derailed progress on 

outstanding/overdue issues of actual importance to the 

island's environment and community -- outline a 

compelling number of legal and related reasons why this 

bylaw needs to be permanently shelved.  

 

 

Were it to proceed, it would be vulnerable to review 

and/or appeal.  

 

 

I recommend that the Committee NOT adopt this 

bylaw.  129 is a non-starter.  Let's all move forward 

with less divisive matters. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

Dr. CJ Milsum 

 

, 

Southern Gulf Islands since 1973 
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